
 
ORRHS Guidance Newsletter              

Current Guidance Happenings  
 
School Counseling Week, February 3rd-7th 
 
It’s School Counseling Week!  This is a great time to recognize and appreciate the vital role school counselors 
play in supporting students' academic, social, and emotional well-being. Their guidance helps students navigate 
challenges, set goals, and build a strong foundation for future success. Please show your appreciation for your 
ORRHS counselors by letting them know the impact they have had on you!  

 
Junior Meetings, Starting February 3rd  
 
Counselors will begin meeting with juniors starting February 3rd to begin discussing the steps involved in the  
post-high school planning process, and introducing students to on-line college/career search tools.  
Presentations will take place during the student's study hall and will last approximately 50 minutes.  Please 
check EHall Pass for meeting times and location.  Bring your questions! 

Save the Date - AP Parent Night- Feb 5th 
 
For students interested in taking AP classes, we will host an AP parent night to share more information related to 
AP courses available at ORRHS.  Please save the date of February 5th at 6 pm. 

Attention Seniors Interested in Nursing, February 6th 

Diman Regional Technical Institute School of Practical Nursing is hosting an Annual Open House and a couple of 
Informational Sessions.  Seniors interested in nursing are encouraged  to attend. 

Open House 

Date: February 6, 2025​
Time: 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM​
Location: Diman Regional Technical Institute School of Practical 
Nursing 1082 Davol Street - 2nd Floor, Fall River, MA 02720 (Inside the 
Commonwealth Landing Building) 

This is a perfect opportunity for students to tour, meet faculty and staff, 
and ask any questions about the program. 

Informational Sessions 

Students can learn about admission requirements, program details, 
and career opportunities. Please see the attached flyer for dates, times, 
and registration details. This program could be a great next step for 
students interested in healthcare and looking for a direct pathway to a 
fulfilling career. Contact your guidance counselor to learn more! 



MEFA College Admissions Night for Families in Grade 10 & 11, February 12th 

SAVE THE DATE of February 12th: Guidance will be hosting a presentation through MEFA on College Admissions 
for families of students in grades 10 and 11.  This will be held in the library at 6 pm.

Scholarships  

You can find AVAILABLE SCHOLARSHIPS in the Guidance Office and also on the Guidance website. Visit the 
guidance page on the school website and click on Scholarship Information on the right side of the page. 
Scholarships are updated often, so check back regularly. 
 

 

Career of the Week 

 

SEL Tip of the Week 

Check in with your feelings! Practice self-awareness 
by checking in with your emotions throughout the 
day. A simple habit like pausing to name your 
feelings—whether happy, excited, frustrated, or 
overwhelmed—can help you develop emotional 
intelligence and self-regulation skills. Modeling this 
as educators and providing a supportive space for 
reflection can foster a more mindful and resilient 
classroom environment. Take the time to press 
pause, be in the moment, and practice 
self-awareness. 
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